
Curtis Gregorash 

From: Jo Murray [Jo.Murray@vector.co.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 26 February 2009 9:40 a.m.

To: Ian Wilson

Cc: Paul Hodgson; Bob Sheppard; Curtis Gregorash; Nicole MacFarlane

Subject: RE: VTC Change Request Appeal - BPP Trustee (BPP Trustee Overdraft CR)

Attachments: RE: VTC Change Request: BPP Trustee; RE: VTC Change Request: BPP Trustee; RE: 
VTC Change Request: BPP Trustee; VTC Change Request Acceptance; RE: VTC 
Change Request: BPP Trustee; VTC Change Request: BPP Trustee
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Hi Ian, 
  
I am back in the office and attached is: 
  

� The original Change Request;  
� Replies in support from MRP, Energy Direct and On Gas/Vector Gas Contracts; and  
� Replies not in support from Contact and Genesis.  

  
Vector Gas Limited obviously supports the Change Request and will submit as part of the appeal 

process that you will now run.  
  
Please call if you have any questions. 
  
Kind regards, Jo 

  

  

Jo Murray 

Commercial Manager - Gas Transportation 

Vector Gas Limited 

Direct:+64 4 803 9018 | Mob: +64 27 291 2651 

Email: jo.murray@vector.co.nz 

From: Ian Wilson [mailto:Ian.Wilson@gasindustry.co.nz]  
Sent: Tuesday, 24 February 2009 9:27 a.m. 

To: Jo Murray 
Cc: Paul Hodgson; Bob Sheppard; Curtis Gregorash; Nicole MacFarlane 

Subject: RE: VTC Change Request Appeal - BPP Trustee (BPP Trustee Overdraft CR) 
  
Any update on when we may receive the supporting documentation, Jo? 
  
Regards 
  
Ian  
  
  
Ian Wilson 
Senior Adviser - Pipelines 
Gas Industry Company Limited 
  
Level 8, The Todd Building 
95 Customhouse Quay 
PO Box 10 646, Wellington 6143 
  
DDI: 64 4 494 2462 



P: 64 4 472 1800, F: 64 4 472 1801 
www.gasindustry.co.nz 
  

 
  
This email message and any attachments contain information that is confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender immediately, and erase all copies of the message and attachments 
  

From: Jo Murray [mailto:Jo.Murray@vector.co.nz]  
Sent: Friday, 20 February 2009 9:57 a.m. 

To: Ian Wilson 

Cc: Paul Hodgson; Bob Sheppard 
Subject: VTC Change Request Appeal - BPP Trustee (BPP Trustee Overdraft CR) 
  

Hi Ian, 
 
As discussed, in accordance with the VTC,  Vector Gas Limited appeals the unsuccessful passing of the BPP Trustee 
Overdraft CR. Due to an injury I am unable to provide you with all supporting documentation today, but will do so by 
close of play on Monday.    
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